
Thanks to all of those parents who are     

coming to the office to enrol their     

children for school in 2019. If there are 

children in your family ready to start 

school next year, (who turn five by April 

30th 2019), and you have not yet filled 

in an enrolment form, please do so as 

soon as possible. If you have Preps   

coming to school next year they may 

already be enrolled in our Leap into 

Learning school readiness program. 

The program runs at the school every 

Tuesday and Wednesday from 9am -

11am. Here are some photos of our 

2019 preps at Leap into Learning.  

Important Reminder 

There will be no school on Monday     

November 5th or Tuesday November 6th. 

On Monday staff will have a time-in–lieu 

day, as outlined in the Victorian          

Government Schools Agreement 2017,  

to compensate for time allocated beyond 

work hours throughout the year for three 

way conferences and parent information 

meetings. Tuesday is a public holiday for 

the Melbourne Cup. The school will be 

closed on these two days. 

 

Hot Chocolate Club  
Congratulations to the following 
children who have joined me at 
Hot Chocolate Club in the last few 
weeks. They came for showing 
self-regulation, bravery,            
persistence and the other         
behaviours that we know support 
good learning. 

Princes learning area - Amina & Yasir 

Drummond learning area -  Hanad & Sumaya,  

Rathdowne learning area - Lazar, Safia & Ry 

 

Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) 

There are plenty of places available every 

afternoon at our after school program. If you 

would like more information about the        

program, activities, cost etc. talk to Bec Harris 

at school. You are also welcome to drop in 

any afternoon and to see the program in   

action and talk to the co ordinator. 

 

 

 

 

Planning for 2019 

Term Four 2018 

Newsletter #2 

Dates to  

Remember 

 

Monday Nov 5th 

Teachers day in lieu—no 
school 

 

Tuesday Nov 6th 

Melbourne Cup Day— no 
school 

 

Monday November 12th  

3.30 School Council  meeting 

 

Dec 3rd —Dec 14th 

Swimming program—Carlton 
Baths 

 

Friday Dec 21st 

Last day of term 4 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Parents are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-

9.00am and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times 

 

 

 

 

Name: Renad 

 

Grade: 2/3 Drummond 

 

Book Title:  

Enchanted World of 

Witches by Ruth Wickings 

 

Why should other    

people read this book? 

This is an amazing pop-up book! You can look 

in the witches house through the window or 

door. You can move the witch on her broom 

across the sky. My little sister loves pop-up 

books. I might read this book to her. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

Julie Large 

Carlton Primary 

School 
Cnr. Palmerston 

and  

Drummond streets 
Carlton 3053 

Phone: 9347 

6022 

 

      

 

What’s happening with the learning precinct   

redevelopment? 
 Sunshades have been fixed to 

the north facing windows 

 Carpeting, vinyl flooring,     

 painting and installation of    

cabinetry on level two has      

finished 

 The ELC courtyard and play 

spaces are being landscaped 

 Plants are being put up on the 

COLA green walls 


